City of Miami Beach, 1700 Convention Center Drive, Miami Beach, Florida 33139, www.miamibeachfl.gov
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT
Tel: (305) 673-7080, Fax: (305) 673-7028

LETTER OF INTENT

TO: City of Miami Beach Planning Department: Design Review Board
FROM: Roy Coley, Public Works Director
DATE: August 17, 2018

SUBJECT: Lincoln Court Pedestrian Bridge

The City of Miami Beach Public Works Department is applying to the Design Review
Board, seeking approval for the decorative ‘Venetian Bubble’ aluminum side panels the
permanent ramping, railing and landscaping on the north side of the new pedestrian
bridge which would cross Collins Canal from Lincoln Court to Dade Boulevard.

Under direction of the City Commission and in order to improve the general safety of
pedestrians, the city plans to construct a pedestrian bridge that will provide connectivity
between the West Avenue and Sunset Harbor neighborhoods across the Collins Canal.
The bridge design consists of 65 feet span across Collins Canal that will be 8 feet wide
made of aluminum railings with bubble design side panels and wood decking being
accessed through ADA compliant ramps to the north and south ends of the bridge.

The proposed project will provide improved facilities, as well as, an enhanced
experience for the city’s residents who will have ease of access to Sunset Harbor’s
Maurice Gibb Memorial Park as well as local businesses and establishments in both
neighborhoods.

Based on the above information, the applicant respectfully requests your favorable

review and approval of this application. If you have any questions or comments
regarding the application, please call me at 305-673-7080.

Sincerely,

Roy Coley, Public Works Director



